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November 26, 2018

Mr. Seth McGinn
Mid-West Nutrition, Inc.
925 W. 6 St.

Fremont, NE
(NE-SUP-0004)

Re: Regulation (EU) 142/2011
Mr. McGinn:

The foliowing facility was inspected on November 19, 2018 for re-approval as a supplying
warehouse for the EU:

Mid-West Nutrition, Inc.
925 W. 6" St.

Fremont, NE
(NE-SUP-0004)

Based on this inspection, your facility has been re-approved by APHIS as a Supplying
Warehouse for the European Union (EU), Your APHIS establishment number remains the same
(NE-SUP-0004). This number may be given to your domestic customers to indicate your
completion of the approval process.

Country/Region: European Union
Facility Name: MID-WEST NUTRITION, INC.
Approval Number: NE-SUP-0004

NOT APPROVED TO RECEIVE EXPORT CERTIFICATES ENDORSED BY
APHIS. ONLY APPROVED FOR PRODUCT STABLE AT AMBIENT
TEMPERATURES.

APPROVED UNDER REGULATION (EU) 142/2011 AS A SUPPLYING

WAREHOUSE TO RECEIVE, STORE, AND SHIP TO APPROVED U.S.
FACILITIES ANIMAL BY-PRODUCTS. THE BY-PRODUCTS MUST NOT
BE REPACKAGED, OPENED, OR RELABELED AT THE WAREHOUSE. IF
REQUIRED, BY-PRODUCTS MUST BE SHIPPED ON TO OTHER
APPROVED U.S. FACILITIES WITH THE PERTINENT LOT SPECIFIC
DOCUMENTATION FROM FACILITY OF ORIGIN, INCLUDING
CERTIFICATION FROM THE COUNTRY OF EXPORT FOR ANY
MATERIALS RECEIVED TO THE WAREHOUSE FROM SUPPLIERS
OUTSIDE THE UNITED STATES. THOSE FINAL RECEIVING FACILITIES
MUST LIST ON THEIR SUPPLIER FORM THE

SUPPLYING FACILITY AND “VIA NE-SUP-0004”.
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In order to retain this approval, the facility must continue to operate under the information provided during
the approval process. The facility is subject to unannounced compliance inspections throughout the year to
verify this continued compliance.

The expiration of this approval is December 31, 2019. Please contact this office no later than two months
prior to this date to initiate the re-approval process.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

< John W. Hunt, DVM

Veterinary Medical Officer
USDA APHIS, VS




